
From:
To:
Cc: Licensing; "WS Licensing WOR@sussex.police.uk"; ; 
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Mon Ami - Ongoing Matters
Date: 08 December 2023 14:58:00
Importance: High

Dear Sir,
 
MON AMI, 20 BROAD WALK, NORTHGATE, CRAWLEY, RH10 1HQ –
23/02900/LAPRE
 
I email further to correspondence sent to you from  (Senor, separately 

 and my visits to your premises, in the company of  and on the
second occasion, Sussex Police on Friday 01/12/23.
 
I wish to inform you that the Council as Licensing Authority is considering its overall position in
relation to the matters identified and raised with you at the time regarding the failure to comply
with the premises licence conditions under the Licensing Act 2003 and further, the failure to
comply with the Smoke-free (Premises and Enforcement) Regulations 2006 and Health Act
2006.
 
This may include legal proceedings and a Review of the Premises Licence.  Your
compliance and co-operation is advised.
 
Regards,
 

Health Safety and Licensing Manager
Crawley Borough Council
The Boulevard
Crawley
RH10 1UZ
 
Please note that I am in an operational role and I will not be in a position to respond immediately
to your email but will come back to you as soon as possible. For licensing advice please contact
licensing@crawley.gov.uk  or taxis@crawley.gov.uk
 
 




